
Come join us as we celebrate the start of school, and welcome new families, as a 
Barley Sheaf School Community! 

Ice Cream will serve one FREE ice cream to Barley students, siblings, and parents. 
You DO NOT need to RSVP for this event. 

A limited supply of Mini Mascots will be available for purchase at the event! These will 
be first come, fi rst serve with a waitlist added, i f needed. Mascots are $23 and can 
be purchased by cash or check made to Barley Sheaf PTO. We will also have spirit 
wear available for purchase (cash or check) at the event.

Other things to know: The ice cream is free, but only one per person. Please do not 
arrive before 6: 15 pm (the Y program will still be going on). Free ice cream is for 
Barley families. Please do not bring outside guests. Ice cream cannot be purchased. 
Please supervise children on the playground and on the blacktop. Teachers and staff 
are there for sociali zing, not supervision. Please check in at the front tables upon 
arriving and receive a ticket for ice cream. Thank you for your cooperation in making 
this a fun and safe event. 

We hope to see you there! Please email ptobarleysheaf@gmail.com with questions
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